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December 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter should reach you together with a report sheet as part of the Associated Sixth Form 
assessment and reporting system.  This shows the latest information about your son’s or 
daughter’s projected grades, as submitted by subject teachers.  The aim is to provide the most up 
to date information about performance so that parents and students can discuss progress and 
explore strategies for improvement.  In particular, we are aware of the increased competition for 
all post-sixth form progression routes and hope that students will focus attention on important 
assessments (mock examinations or coursework) which may occur early in the Spring Term. We 
also enclose an explanation of the effort grade criteria which have been applied in this report. 
 
A more detailed report from all subject teachers will be issued before February half-term.  
Meanwhile, we hope that you find this interim report helpful and thank you for your support in 
helping us to encourage your son or daughter through the demands of A Level study. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
       

    
 
 
Mr M Beer     Mrs J Langstaff 
Acting Head of Sixth Form, St Aidan’s Head of Sixth Form, St John Fisher 
 


